
 

SHREE VASISHTHA VIDHYALAYA 
 (English Medium, CBSE affiliated, Member-NPSC, Recipient-International School Award) 

 

     Date: 21st October 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya! 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your presence at the Grand PTM 

cum Exhibition held yesterday on 20th October 2024. Your participation played a 

vital role in encouraging and motivating our students and staff. The enthusiasm 

and engagement you shared added immense value to the overall experience. 

We hope you thoroughly enjoyed the variety of programs presented by our 

students, from their impressive business acumen in the School Enterprise 

Challenge to their scientific aptitude showcased in the Science Exhibition. The 

creativity on display through the arts and crafts, the vibrant food stalls, the 

innovative RIDS projects, and the health camp were all testaments to their hard 

work and talent. 

While we trust that the event was enjoyable, we do acknowledge that there were 

moments of inconvenience, especially due to the overcrowding at the food stalls 

and parking area. We sincerely regret any discomfort caused and assure you that 

we will work towards making better arrangements in the future to ensure a 

smoother experience. 

As the last working day before the Diwali Vacation approaches on 26th October 

2024, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a happy, 

healthy, and prosperous Diwali. 

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support, which not only fuels our 

students' passion but also drives our collective pursuit of excellence. Your 

involvement truly makes a difference. 
 
 

 

 

 

With best wishes.  

 
 

 

Dr. A K Gaur                  Ms. S. Srivastava 
   Advisor                       Principal 


